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Conversation with the students living in dormitory

Yesterday at the dormitory No.3 teachers of "Accounting and Auditing" Department conducted explanatory
work with students of ESAWR faculty. During the conversation internal rules of dormitory, generally
accepted rules of the institute were explained to the students living in dormitory. In addition, it was said
that SD residents should have a sincere, friendly relationship with each other, to be on duty in the kitchen,
on the floor and at the entrance in accordance with the shift schedule.
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At the same time students are personally responsible for keeping the living room and other common areas
clean at all times; it was explained that the lights installed in the common areas, the electric stoves should
not be broken, the bathroom, the kitchen and the rooms of spirituality and enlightenment should be used

properly.
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